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February, 20th, 2025  
 
 
Yard Utilization DPW Antwerp  

 

 

Dear valued customer,  

 

Based on the latest information, DP World is experiencing a critical yard situation. 

The terminal has indicated that the current yard utilization will result in a standstill in 

operations if no additional measures are implemented. Furthermore, they have 

informed us that there will be ad hoc changes in the berth lineup on very short notice, 

with the aim of clearing the yard of export and transshipment containers. Additionally, 

import deliveries will be prioritized over exports.  

 

This situation is beyond OOCL’s control. However, we understand that if no actions 

are taken now, it will consequently lead to even more drastic measures in the near 

future.  

 

For clarity, we must point out that all costs arising from failed deliveries will be for the 

account of the cargo.  

 

We appreciate your understanding. For any additional information, please feel free to 

contact your usual counterpart.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

OOCL Ltd. ZN Deutschland 


